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TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
 
FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER 
 
DATE: MARCH 20, 2025 
 
RE: DISCUSSION REGARDING POTENTIAL WORKSHOP 
 
 
Background: 
At the March 6 CRA and City Commission meetings, there was discussion regarding a 
potential workshop.  Staff is currently coordinating calendars to set a date for the 
meeting.  Staff is seeking consensus from the City Commission on the content of the 
workshop. 
 
Prepared by: 
Tom Carrino, City Manager 
 


